
City of Lower Hutt District Plan   
Plan Change 54 (Privately Requested) – Rezone Part Boulcott’s Farm Heritage Golf Club 

Minute #2 of Hearing Panel 
CLOSING THE HEARING 

 

 

1. Closing the hearing 

Following the adjournment of the hearing on proposed Plan Change 54 on Tuesday 1st February 
2022, the Panel reconvened on Wednesday 2nd February to review all of the evidence and other 
information before us and have determined that we have sufficient information to make a 
recommended decision.  Accordingly, we officially close the Hearing today, Wednesday 2nd February 
2022. 

Our recommended decision will be prepared and forwarded to the Council for a decision in due 
course, depending on the Council’s meeting schedule.  A link to the Council meeting agenda will be 
sent to all parties.  A link to the final decision of the Council will be sent to all parties as soon as 
practicable after that meeting. 

Any correspondence should be directed through the Hearing Administrator, Asha Surrey, via email: 
asha.surrey@huttcity.govt.nz  

  

 

 
 
 

Robert Schofield 
Hearing Panel Chair 

Dated this 3rd February 2022 
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